BOARD MEETING Trails End Club January 15, 2018

Meeting called to order by Dave Prohar @7:00am
Present: Dave Prohar, Muriel McCallum, Chris Atlakson. Ray
Martin, Jim Frost and Kathy Fraser

Absent: Judy Williams and Maureen Colburn

Treasurer’s Report:

Bank Balance: '$7,841.94

Weekly Revenue: $3,364.57

Expenses: $2,976.90
Weekly Event Attendance: 716

Jam $22.50 snacks

Entertainment $847

Friday Lunch $345

Saturday Bkft $410

Old and New Business: Ellen Neffgen requested #2300

rent money for Line Dance Party at River’ Park. Action carried.
Asked to remind residents to wear name tags so new comers
can get to know us. Issue of speedy on Vera Cruz discussion of
possible speed bump.

Looking for New Tour director. Approved $125 for a trophy at
Shuffle Tournament.

Jam session is drawing people from other areas,

Adjourned 7:40am
-Recorded by Kathy Fraser

Next meeting 7:30am




